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Science 
 
Our Science topic is learning plants 
this half term. The children will look 
closely at different plants and 
understand how the different parts 
of a plant work.  

English 
 
We will be using the story ‘The 
Owl who was Afraid of the Dark’ 
to start our English off this half 
term and will be writing non-
fiction reports about Barn Owls 
as well as writing our own 
chapter of the book. We will 
also be looking at the book 
‘Flood’ which is a wordless 
picture book where the children 
will be adding their own words. 
We will continue with discrete 
grammar lessons, spelling 3 
times a week and guided 
reading too. 

Computing 
 
We will continue to use Purple 
Mash in Computing and will be 
learning how to present our 
work and use branching 
databases. 

PE 
We are taught PE by Dan on 
Wednesday afternoons and will 
be concentrating on our games’ 
skills then. Swimming will be on 
Friday afternoons and the 
children will need to bring their 
swimming kits and towels each 
Friday. 

Art /DT 
 
In DT we will be designing and 
creating bridges to a specific design 
brief and in art Miss Molloy will be 
looking at 3D art. 

 
 

Maths 
 
In maths we will be continuing 
to look at fractions as well as 
measuring mass, capacity and 
temperature. We will also learn 
to tell the time. 
We will also recap everything 
we have covered this year to 
ensure that we have retained 
the knowledge.  
Problem solving is a major part 
of checking our understanding 
and we will be enjoying solving 
these. 
 

RE 
The question we will look at in our RE 
lessons is ‘What do Hindus believe God 
is like?’. We will explore Hindu stories 
and their beliefs about Brahman, the 
Trimurti and their understanding of 
Dharma.  

Geography / History 
 
We will be learning about the local 
history of Evesham this half term 
where we will find out about Eof, 
St Egwin and Simon DeMontfort 
and how they helped shape where 
we live. 
We will also learn about rivers and 
the water cycle, focusing on our 
local rivers of the Avon, Severn and 
Teme. 
 

PSHE 
We will be looking at different 
types of family in PSHE. There 
will be lots of discussions and 
thinking about what families 
are and how different people 
live. 

PE kits need to be worn 
to school on Wednesdays  

MFL 
We will be learning French this year with 
Miss Molloy and have the opportunity to 
speak, read and write in French. 


